From: Harry Granito

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Subject: road reconfiguration
Date: Friday, July 10, 2020 9:28:13 AM

I applaud your ideas to reconfigure Earhart and Green Rd to make them more bike accessible.
I live on Frederick Dr and bike often for both pleasure and basic transportation. The lack of
any bike lane on Earhart, as well as Green Rd (heading north, just north of Plymouth) as well
as the entire Green heading south) make it very dangerous for me to use these roads. It forces
me to bike on the sidewalks there which are too narrow for both bikers and pedestrians. These
roads are the main route north to Whitemore lake road,and south to the B2B trail and are
heavily used by people using bikes. Creating bike lanes, (preferably dedicated ones) would be
fantastic. it would be safer and also promote the use of bikes. Please make this happen. Thank
you so much.

Harry Granito

Ann Arbor resident for over 40 years.
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